




Candace introduced Winchell McKinney to the members. Winchell is our Loss Prevention 

Specialist for Edwards Risk Management. Photos were shared of employees receiving their work 

wear safety shoes. This program provides auxiliary employees with a pair of slip resistant shoes. 

 

Candace then reviewed the schedule of meetings. The committee meets three times a year, 

October, January, and March on the last Wednesday of the month. Next meetings are: 

January 26, 2022 4:30 pm 

March 30, 2022 4:30 pm 

 

After the meeting today, what can we take back to the campus and department? Get co-workers 

involved. Report issues and hazards to your supervisor or custodian. Keep awareness in the 

forefront. 

 

Candace will resend the survey. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Patrice Morrison 
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